
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

June 20, 2025   
 

VA250 Mobile Museum Comes to Vienna as Part of Liberty Amendments Month 
 

The VA250 Mobile Museum will visit Vienna Elementary School from July 10–12, 2025, 
bringing an interactive and high-tech exhibit that explores Virgina’s founding role in American 
history.  The museum will be open from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. daily at 128 Center St., S., as part of 
the Town’s Liberty Amendments Month celebration.  
 
The mobile museum engages visitors of all ages through immersive displays, interactive 
exhibits, and powerful artifacts that highlight pivotal events, groundbreaking ideas, and the 
diverse individuals who shaped the early United States.  The experience emphasizes Virgina’s 
lasting impact on the country’s journey toward democracy and equality. 
 
The mobile museum is part of a statewide initiative commemorating the 250th anniversary of 
the American Revolution and the independence of the United States.  It is being presented in 
Vienna, Va. as part of the community’s Liberty Amendments Month festivities.  For more 
information about the museum visit www.va250.org/mobile-museum.   
 
For a list of Liberty Amendments Month events and activities, visit www.viennava.gov/liberty. 
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